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With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the 

xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 

  

Weekly Newsletter May 9th 
The last two weeks have been busy with our student-led conferences and our grade 7s attending two nights and 

three days at the beautiful Camp Jubilee.  

Today all students at Cavell had the opportunity to hear from author Tanya Lloyd Kyi who is the author of more 

than thirty books for children and young adults. Thank you to our PAC for providing this opportunity for our 

students.  

According to our grade 7s who just returned from camp, “We saw a bear!” and “We learned fun camp songs 

about Reece’s Peanut Butter Cups,” and “We played a very intense game of Capture the Flag”. Thank you to 

our teachers and two parents who took our students to camp for a wonderful learning experience. 

 

• If you and your families’ plans have changed for September, please let the office know as soon as 

possible.  

• Please remember to pay any outstanding fees on School Cash online. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 E d i t h  C a v e l l  E l e m e n t a r y   

 

P r i n c i p a l  –  A n d r e a  G r e e n h a l g h  

Office Administrative Assistants – Rosamary Dellipizzi (W-F) / Lisa Breen (M-

T) / Hayley Kellow (Th) 

Director of Instruction – Janis Myers 

Trustee – Victoria Jung 
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South Vancouver Bottle Depot – Cavell has an account with the Return-It Bottle Depot https://www.return-

it.ca/locations/south-van-bottle-depot/ to help support our student gardens / planters. Simply enter the school’s 

phone number 604-713-4932 when you return your bottles. As a school our grade 2s are collecting juice boxes / 

returnable drink containers at Cavell but we are now opening this opportunity up to families and friends as well. 

Thank you for your support!  

 

PAC News 

Please watch for a School Streets email coming soon from the City of Vancouver and the school with an 

update. 

 

 

 

Important Dates Coming Up: 

May 19th – school closed for Victoria Day 

May 30th – PAC Carnival 

June 20th – Sports Day 

June 25th – Summary of Learning sent home (final report card) 

June 26th – last day of classes for students 
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